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ADAMAWA STATE MINISTRY OF WORKS AND ENERGY DEVELOPMENT, YOLA
ADDRESS: STATE SECRETARIAT COMPLEX YOLA ROAD-JIMETA YOLA P.M.B 2024
INVITATION TO TENDER
NUMBER (PREFERABLY GSM NO.) AND E-MAIL ADDRESS.

Introduction
The Adamawa State Ministry of Works and Energy Development wishes to inform all eligible
and interested contractors, suppliers, and the General public that the Ministry is advertising
to undertake procurement for the Construction of Maiha to Mubi Road (24.10km) as
provided by the Adamawa State Bureau of Public Procurement in line with section 8
subsection 1(i) of the state public procurement law of 2020.
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